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Friday 13th   November 2015  

Children In Need 

Thank you for the great support we had for our Children In Need  

non-uniform / superhero day.  There were some fantastic costumes and  

we raised a total of £278.65 to donate to the cause. 

Ladysmith Federation Fireworks Night 

I am sure you would all like to join me in saying a huge thank you  

to the Ladysmith PTFA and all the helpers for organising such an  

amazing night on Friday.  The firework display was fantastic and  

everyone had a great time.  Lots of work goes in to the preparation 

of such an event and then a huge effort is needed on the day.   

The amount of people volunteering was very impressive and it  

ensured the event was even better than last year.   

I am already looking forward to the next one.  The PTFA will  

update us with the total raised as soon as it has been calculated. 

http://www.ladysmithjunior.devon.sch.uk/


 

 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed 

Remembrance Day 
On Wednesday, Year 6 attended the Remembrance Day 
Service in Higher Cemetery.  Two of our pupils laid a poppy 
wreath and the other children all put poppy crosses onto the 
World War One graves.  We were very proud of all the 
children who attended the service as they represented the 
school brilliantly. 
 

 
School Photographs – Monday 16th November 
 
This year we will be using a new company for our School Photographs.  Fraser 
Photography are based in Dorset and will offer two different poses of photograph for 
you to choose from.  They will also offer sibling photos; we have sent out a flyer from 
them with details on.  School photos can be expensive and the cost of the photos from 
Fraser Photography will also be slightly cheaper than last year. 

 
E Safety – Digital Parenting 
The next instalment of the Digital Parenting magazine is 
being sent home today.  There are some useful articles 
inside including information on internet safety, social 
media, online games and cyber bullying. 
You can also look at the CEOPs Parent site for more 
information and advice at www.parentinfo.org 
 
 

Ladysmith Schools PTFA 
 
Theatre Alibi – Olive & The Dream Train 
Wednesday 25th November 7pm 

Theatre Alibi tickets go on sale from Wednesday 18th November 

between 3.20-3.45pm outside the Infant School Office. They will be 

available every day at that time, until sold out.  

 

Pop Up Cafe 

The next Pop Up Cafe will be on Wednesday 25th November in the 

Infant School Canteen from 3:00 - 4.30pm. It's the turn of Year 2 to 

bake. We'll also have paper lantern craft activity and a second hand 

uniform sale. 

http://www.parentinfo.org/
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